
 
 

 

 

 
On Wednesday, April 11, 2018 at 6:05 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La 

Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present.  
Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  The 
March minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as 
corrected.  The motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and 
seconded to approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  We reviewed the monthly bills.  A 
motion was made and seconded to pay the bills.  The motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  The 1st responder 
vehicle is back from Alexis. 

Roads Report:  Dan and Tom reviewed the roads today.  Dan gave a report on possible road 
repairs for this year.  We will have a public hearing on May 9th to receive public input on Kammel 
Coulee Hill.  We also discussed possible capital improvements.  We received an update on Cornell 
Road and a proposal from Ridge History Park to make changes to their driveway. 

Rural Insurance presented their insurance proposal.  We also had proposals from 
Community Insurance and Adaptive Insurance.  A motion was made and seconded to accept the 
proposals from Community Insurance for liability and work compensation insurance and Adaptive 
Insurance Solutions for our property and auto insurance.  The motion carried. 

We reviewed our correspondence.  We received two notices of appeals from La Crosse 
County Zoning and Land Information.   One for Leo’s & Leona’s for possible roof line expansion 
and the other for Doug & Joan Meyers for April 16th.  The board discussed the large item dumpster.  
A motion was made and seconded not to have a large item dumpster and residents should take those 
items to La Crosse Landfill.  The motion carried.  Information will be provided in the May 
newsletter on recycling and landfill disposal. 

Open book will be May 16th from 1 to 3 pm.  Board of Review will be May 30th from 5-7 
pm.  Our next meeting will be Wednesday, May 9, 2018 at 6:00 pm.  A motion was made and 
seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 p.m.  

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 

 
 

 
 

 
  


